

The P&C is proud to present the seminar <u>Before You Hit Send</u>: A <u>Social Media SOS for Children & Parents</u>. The seminar will be hosted by Sarah Wills and Lisa Carlaw from Those Two Girls and presented by Rebecca Sparrow (<u>www.rebeccasparrow.com</u>). This presentation provides information on the importance of real life friendships; ideal age to open a social media account; personal values; importance of privacy settings and the idea of consent.

DATE: Wednesday 23rd August 2017

TIME: 7.00 – 8.30pm
VENUE: School Hall
COST: \$30.00 adult

\$15.00 children (children must be 10 years or older)